BABYLON CARES

DRUG FREE LOOKS LIKE ME

OCTOBER 28, 2021

BABYLON TOWN HALL
200 E. SUNRISE HIGHWAY, LINDENHURST
TIME: 5:00 PM - 6:00 PM

This is not a Half Hollow Hills
School District sponsored or
endorsed activity

WEAR ANY RED PIECE OF CLOTHING

WWW BABYLONCARES. ORG



Good Afternoon,

The Town of Babylon and the Lindenhurst and Copiague Community Cares Coalitions, are having the
official kick-off ceremony for National Red Ribbon Week on Thursday, October 28th at Town Hall in
Lindenhurst. National Red Ribbon Week, which lasts from October 23" through the 31%, is part of a
nationwide effort to take a stand against substance abuse and raise awareness about drug related
violence and death. The outdoor ceremony will begin at 5:00 PM and feature guest speakers, in
addition to refreshments. Those attending are encouraged to wear red attire as a sign of solidarity in
our stand against drug abuse in our community.

The Town of Babylon values the health and safety of all of our residents. We choose to take part in this
campaign to help us establish a community environment which promotes awareness and education
about substance abuse, as well as to support initiatives to encourage drug free lifestyles. Substance
abuse affects us all, and it is only through starting a dialogue that we can let our voices be heard and
create a healthy and safe community for every resident.

I hope that you will join us on Thursday, October 28th at 5:00 PM at the Town Hall front steps, 200 East
Sunrise Highway in Lindenhurst, as we show a unified front against the use of illegal drugs in our
community.

For more information about National Red Ribbon Week, please visit www.redribbon.org
Please share this information and flyer with your students.

Thank you,

Debbie FehAn

Councilman Terence McSweeney's Office
Babylon Town Hall

200 E. Sunrise Highway

Lindenhurst, NY 11757
DFehn@TownofBabylon.com

Phone 631-957-3081

Fax 631-957-4220




